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Officers 2017
 President …………..……Tony Schavone
 Vice-President ……………..…Rick Miller
 Secretary …………….………. Bert Wiest
 Treasurer………………..Michael Baddley
 NCCC Governor…..…..………Joe Orrico
 Webmaster……….…….Douglas Mariani
Newsletter Editor……………Debra Ruby

Board of Governors

 Sal Cruz
 Eric Ellsworth
 Wayne Heard
 Laura Schavone
 Donna Stewart
Dianne Wiest

Committee Chair
 Banquet………..……………Marcia Lynch
 Car Show……………………Wayne Heard
 Care & Kindness…………. Dianne Wiest
 Charity……………………….Dianne Wiest
 Clothing………………………...Rick Miller
 Historians……………..……… Jan Works
 Meeting Hostess………..…Dianne Wiest
 Membership……………………Bert Wiest
 Public Relations…………Richard Cheek
 Raffle.…………………….…..…………TBD
 Sergeant at Arms….Ron DeBartolomeis
 Trophies/Awards……………Tom Cuccio

 Car Show Champion
 Rally Champion
 Auto Cross champion

We are a car club made up of Corvette owners with a passion for a fine
driving machine, with the goal to participate in and support auto-related
activities, such as: car shows, auto-crossing, rallies, drag racing, caravans,
cruises, parades, etc.

We support (N.C.C.C.) National Council of Corvette Clubs, National
Corvette Museum, several social, civic, and charitable organizations. CSS is
incorporated as a non-profit organization in the County of Orange, California.

 www.CalicintoRanch.org

Who We Are

CSS Family Updates

We are so sorry for the passing of Joyce Grohmann on Friday,
October 6. Our condolences to Will.



CSS Upcoming Events 2017

Oct. 28          Corvette Super Shots @ Prado at 8am

Nov. 12         North Coast Vettes presents  "Vettes for Veterans" Car show in Carlsbad, CA

January 20, 2018:  CSS Banquet at The Phoenix Club @ 6pm

Please let us know of any events of interest to Club members.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

* SAVE your POP TOPS from cans for
the Ronald McDonald House! *

* Please bring your pop tops to our next
meeting and give them to Dianne.

Thanks!

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
CSS at Tahoe 49!

Last month this picture was very small, so I decided to enlarge it for this month. Enjoy!



The VP’s Column

The VP's Word
By Rick Miller

Greetings all,

October's nearly over and Halloween is, at this writing, just
a couple days away. For some it's an opportunity to don a
full costume while others just change masks. Whether you
were a trick or treating party go'er, visited a haunted house
or just passed out candy to the ghouls and goblins, I hope
you had a fun Halloween.

November is just around the corner as is Veterans Day and
Thanksgiving. It goes without saying that Thanksgiving is a
time to celebrate family, remembering loved ones who have
passed and to express our thanks for all we have. Veterans
Day is also a day of remembrance for those who have given
us the freedoms we enjoy. I hope all will honor those who
have served, past and present by proudly standing before
the flag when presented with the opportunity.

I came across an article about a Veterans Memorial in Az., I
hope one day to see in person. It honors all who have
served. I thought it was pretty cool and appropriate to share.
A copy of the article follows.

Happy November!

President
Tony

Corvette – Great Cars

 The 1997-2004 C5 Corvette was
 the first modern car to challenge
 European cars on the world stage.

It was the 2nd Corvette to take a class victory at LeMans.

The fifth generation Corvette almost didn’t make it. GM
management had made a decision to stop production in the
90’s. Russ McLean, Project Manager for Corvette, ignored
the decision and continued development of the Corvette.
After some tough talking with Corporate, they liked the idea
of the new C-5.

It became one of the greatest performance bargains on the
market. In 1997, the first year of the C-5, engine horsepower
was 345. As the years progressed, horsepower went to 385
HP and up to 405 HP in 2002.

The engines in the C-5 were all aluminum and were much
different from previous small blocks.

The best choice in the C-5 is the 2004 Z06 with the Z16
package. This generation of Corvettes represent the best
car for the money in the performance category. Early
coupes and convertibles can be had for $10,000 or less.
The 405 HP Z06 sits at the top of the price market.

Part of this story was reprinted from Road & Track
Magazine.

The Car Show was a big success. Thanks to the Club’s turn
out early Saturday morning. Everything came together like a
Jigsaw puzzle and ran well all day due to the Club members
who worked hard to help everyone have a good experience.
There were 99 registered cars with 7 other “on display only”
cars. The Club Corvettes looked great in the background
which made a perfect picture. Feedback from those in
attendance was very positive: Great Trophies, Gift Card
Raffle was Excellent and the games were enjoyed by all.
The team at Hooters were great, with a turnaround time for
eating at less than one hour.

Thanks to Wayne and all those who attended the many Car
Show Planning meetings which helped put together a super
Car Show.

Tony
Save the Wave

September Trivia Question & Answer: What was the
unusual feature of the 1966-1967, 427’s with Powerglide
and AC?

Answer: Offset front license plate to allow more air
 flow to radiator

October Trivia Question: What racetrack name was used on
an Orange Corvette – a track that Corvettes never race on?

Corvette Time Line: October 26, 1983: Bowling Green builds
Corvette #750,000 – a White Coupe.



AZ Memorial
Once a Year at 11:11 am the Sun Shines Perfectly on this Memorial

At precisely 11:11 a.m. each Veterans Day (Nov. 11), the sun’s rays pass through the ellipses of the five Armed Services
pillars to form a perfect solar spotlight over a mosaic of The Great Seal of the United States.

The Anthem Veterans Memorial, located in Anthem, Arizona, is a monument dedicated to honoring the service and sacri-
fice of the United States armed forces. The pillar provides a place of honor and reflection for veterans, their family and
friends, and those who want to show their respects to those service men and women who have and continue to coura-
geously serve the United States.

The memorial was designed by Anthem resident Renee Palmer-Jones. The five marble pillars represent the five branches
of the United States military. They are staggered in size (from 17 ft to 6 ft) and ordered in accordance with the Department
of Defense prescribed precedence, ranging from the United States Army, the United States Marine Corps, the United
States Navy, the United States Air Force and the United States Coast Guard.

Additionally, the brick pavers within the Circle of Honor are inscribed with the names of over 750 U.S. servicemen and
women, symbolizing the ‘support’ for the Armed Forces. The pavers are red, the pillars are white, and the sky is blue to
represent America’s flag. The circle represents an unbreakable border. Anthem resident and chief engineer, Jim Martin
was responsible for aligning the memorial accurately with the sun.



Santa Maria 2017
By, Bob and Vicki Kump

It was a warm sunny Friday morning when Bob and I headed out on our latest adventure, this time we were going to
Vapor Trail Vettes 13th annual Blast in Santa Maria and I was driving! Bob was a good co-pilot he sat down, shut up and
hung on. The traffic was heavy but definitely worth the hassle when you get to see the Pacific Ocean off to the left and
you get to stay at the beautiful Santa Maria Inn.

After we got settled into our room and had some nerve calming juice we joined everyone in the hospitality suite for our
evening of fun, conversations, food and of course the famous "Corvette Race" which can get pretty exciting!

Saturday was a fun packed day with the car show in the morning, a Rolling Thunder game, which was lots of fun and
super easy to play (no talent required), then everyone was off to do the Gimmick and Poker Rallye and Funkhana. When
everyone was back there was just enough time to relax a little and get ready for the awards banquet where we feasted on
Chicken Piccata, Filet Mignon and Grilled Halibut and the best chocolate cake or to die for cheesecake.

Corvette Super Sports did pretty well in the trophy department. Bob and Vicki Kump won first place with their C-4, the
Rolling Thunder game winners were Ron and Karen DeBartolomeis, first place, and Dave Alciatore and Ruth won second
place. Bud and Shannon Norris had the second best poker hand. Second place in the Gimmick Rallye went to Bud and
Shannon and Brad and Ann Lee won first place in the Funkhana even with Brad having a bag over his head, but Ann did
an amazing job telling him where to go...Ed Norris and Joe Orrico came in a close second with Ed directing Joe to the
finish line. The farthest traveled award went to Dave and Ruth coming from Fallbrook. Club participation went to Pomona
Valley Corvettes with nineteen cars joining in the weekend fun and Corvette Super Sports coming in second with twelve
cars. Come on Super Sports we can beat them next year!! And of course there was the raffle where Super Sports
members racked in several very nice prizes.

The time has come to say good bye and thank you to the wonderful people from Vapor Trail Vettes for such a fun filled
weekend and get ready for our trip back home on Sunday.

For those who didn't make this trip with us, I hope you definitely put it on your calendars for next year. You won't regret it!

Bob and Vicki Kump



Car Show Goodie Bag Stuffing Party
October 19, 2017



CSS Car Show!
October 21, 2017

Getting Ready!



CSS Car Show (Con’t)



CSS Car Show (Con’t)



CSS Car Show (Con’t)



CSS Car Show (Con’t)



CSS Car Show (Con’t)



Mini Corvette Convention
at Karrousel Farm

Brenda, Kevin & Friends

     Story From the Past

The week just before the club's All American Car
Show Tony Schavone and I went to J&D Corvette
in Bellflower to ask for any type of donation they
could give to our club's raffle prizes. They
came through by giving gift cards that would be
used towards purchasing Corvette merchandise.

But, there was more that happened where I was
able to share my little bit of J&D Corvette blast
from the past, with the manger as he gave us a
tour of the shop. Remembering a very long time
ago the first J&D Corvette shop was around the
corner from my house. I was in the 8th grade at
Paramount Jr High school on my way to school
or the store I would watch mechanics and body
shop men working on these beautiful Corvettes.
I recall asking questions of why they would cut
up a practically new car 1963 Stingray. The body
guys told me that they were cutting out the split
window center to make it look like the newer
1964’s full window. To think in now days prices
how many Thousands of Dollars were they
throwing into the trash dumpster. Wow! And one
day that young boy would grow up to have owned
3 Corvettes.

Sent in by.      Sal Cruz



CSS General Meeting Minutes
October 3, 2017

Officers present: Tony Schavone, Bert Wiest, Michael
Baddley, Debra Ruby, Douglas Mariani, Rick Miller

Board members present: Dianne Wiest, Laura Schavone,
Sal Cruz, Donna Stewart, Wayne Heard, Eric Ellsworth

Members present: 52

A quorum was declared to be present by Secretary Bert
Wiest.

Sergeant at arms Ron De Bartolomeis called the meeting
to order at 1900 asking the assemblage to observe a
minute of silence for the victims of the Las Vegas shootings.
He then led us in the pledge of allegiance.

President Tony Schavone opened the meeting welcoming
and thanking all for their attendance. He mentioned that
DJ from Connell Chevrolet was here but had to
unexpectedly leave, he did however leave their check of
$2500.00 for the car show. Tony then announced the
nominating committee for the upcoming elections: Jay
and Marcia Lynch, Ron and Karen DeBartolomeis, Sarah
Cheek and George and Sandy McMullen.

Donna Stewart introduced our guests: Wendy Baumgartner
and John Hartley.

Secretary Bert Wiest moved that the reading of last month’s
 minutes be waived, the motion was seconded, the vote
called for and passed with one dissenting vote. He then
explained the procedure and process for the upcoming
nominations and elections for the MVP award and the
board of governors.

Treasurer Mike Baddley announced that the dues are now
due and gave the club financial report.

Vice President Rick Miller announced the upcoming events:
Oct. 6-7, Vapor Trails show; Oct. 7, Patriots and Paws car
show; Oct. 14, Vapor Trails Autocross; Oct. 21, CSS car
show; Nov. 12, Vettes for Veterans car show. Check the
website for further details.

The birthdays are: George McMullen, Jackie Lyon, Tony
Schavone, Andy Ersek, Ed & Bud Norris, Jean Pence,
Gary Gutjahr, Joyce Grohmann

The anniversaries are: Brad and Ann Lee and Garry and
Shirley Jones.

The dinner raffle was won by Ken Pence.

Car and Concern chairperson Dianne Wiest reports that Bill
Gallavan has suffered a bad fall, she has left messages
for Will Grohmann regarding Joyce.

The clean car award went to Ed Sherlock.

Newsletter Editor Debra Ruby reports a new item in the
upcoming newsletters, a “guess the member” fun article.

Webmaster Douglas Mariani mentions that we need pictures
of members with their cars.

Publicity Chairperson Richard Cheek had no report.

Car show Chairperson Wayne Heard mentioned that the car
show still needs workers.

Rick Miller reported on the Tahoe 49 run, we won the club
participation award, there were a lot of first timers.

Bill DeForrest reported on the Patriots and Paws open house.

Rod Natale has been working as a first responder in Houston
and Florida. The club will pay any late fee for his dues.

The goodies were provided by Marsha Gallavan and Ann Lee.

The raffle winners were: Debra Ruby, Laura Schavone, Kevin
Presser, Sherry Anderson, Mike Baddley, Wayne Heard,
Sal Cruz, Bill DeForrest, Andy Ersek, Ed Sherlock, Tony
Schavone, Jay Lynch, Ron DeBartolomeis, Dave MacDonough
and Sarah Cheek.

Respectfully submitted,
Bert Wiest, Secretary



CSS Board Meeting Minutes
October 17, 2017

Officers present: Tony Schavone, Bert Wiest, Rick Miller,
Michael Baddley, Debra Ruby

Board members present: Dianne Wiest, Laura Schavone,
Donna Stewart, Wayne Heard, Sal Cruz, Eric Ellsworth

Others present: Kathy Baddley, Art Huhta, Judy Spurr

A quorum was declared present by Secretary Bert Wiest.

President Tony Schavone called the meeting to order at
1900.

Vice President Rick Miller had no report.

Treasurer Michael Baddley reports there are 70 paid with
their 2018 dues. Secretary Bert Wiest will send out a
second email advising members to pay up.

Mike went over the proposed budget for 2018, some
discussion ensued regarding the charity donations for
2017 and 2018. After all discussion was done, Bert Wiest
made a motion to add $1000.00 to the charity donation
for 2017 bringing the amount to be donated to $4000,
and to add $600.00 to the charity donation for 2018,
bringing the amount to be donated to $4000. Rick Miller
suggested and moved that the club also add an additional
$1000.00 to the charity donation for 2018, to be set aside
and used for a third charity should one arise, or not as
the club so chooses. The above motions were seconded,
the vote called for and passed unanimously. Another
motion was made to approve the amended budget,
seconded and passed. All will be presented for club
approval at the next general meeting.

Secretary Bert Wiest presented the application of Timothy
Keeley for club membership. Bert made a motion that he be
admitted, it was seconded and passed unanimously. Bert
also went over the election process and progress thus far.
He then presented the candidates for the Rookie of the
year award, all of which had joined since September 2016,
Discussion was had, a vote taken, and an awardee was
selected.

Newsletter editor Debra Ruby discussed the received
comments on the newsletter questionnaire. The focus of
the newsletter was discussed with the consensus being
that she is doing a great job as editor.

Care and Concern Chairperson Dianne Wiest has ordered
the memorial brick at the Corvette museum for Joyce
Grohmann.

Wayne Heard has asked all workers at the car show to be
there at 6:00am and 6:30am for vendors.

The meeting was adjourned at 2030.

Respectfully Submitted,
Bert Wiest, Secretary

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Club Dues Notice!
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Members...

The time is approaching us when your
club/NCCC dues will be due for renewal. They
are due by November 7, 2017.

The renewal amount for a family membership is
$75.00.

The renewal for a single membership is $45.00.

After the due date, the NCCC has a $10.00 late
fee.

In the absence of Treasurer Mike Baddley, I will
be collecting the dues until he returns from
vacation.

You can pay them to me at the general meeting
or you can mail to my home.

Save the Wave
Bert Wiest, CSS Secretary

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

OUR ANNUAL AWARDS BANQUET

The outstanding Phoenix Club is the setting for our
banquet. The date is January 20, 2018 and the
time is 6 P.M.

As you might remember, we voted to have the
club’s treasury pay $10.00 toward each member’s
dinner. Members will then pay $35.00.
Non-members will pay $45.00.

We will be taking reservations at the December
CSS meeting. We must let the Phoenix Club know
how many people will be attending by January 5,
2018.

Please mark your calendars for January 20, 2018.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Marcia Lynch



NCCC PRESIDENT’s MESSAGE
October 2017

Fall is the season of harvest. I remember this spring and all the rain that flooded the fields in the Midwest and
killed the crops that were planted prior to the rain. But the farmers came back, never gave up, and replanted the
crops.

Last night coming home after the sun set, I saw the farmers out in their equipment with lights on harvesting crops
that were planted after the spring rain. They waited all summer for the crops to grow so all those beans and corn
could be used for food for all of us in some way. I have tremendous respect for the farmers who never give up.

Life many times is like the crops that get rained out and have to be replanted and then wait for them to grow to be
harvested in the fall. Sometimes we are given a set-back in life that we feel we will never come out of. I have found
that sometimes a set-back is just a set-up for something better.

NCCC is a lot like the crops that are rained out in the spring and then replanted to grow and harvest. In the begin-
ning of the year NCCC’s membership numbers fall off for many different reasons and throughout the year the mem-
bership grows again to exceed the total from the previous year.

November some NCCC Officers term out and retire and new Officers are elected to fill the requirements of each
position. New Officers bring new ideas and energy to keep NCCC moving forward. There are also five appointed
positions that I will appoint for 2018. If interested, I will need your application by November 1st for any of these posi-
tions. The     application form is on the NCCC website under Appointed Officers.

October is the month club Governors will have the opportunity to decide who will be our new officers for the four
positons up for election. They also vote for the location for the quarterly NCCC meetings, new by-laws, standing
rules, and the 2019 NCCC annual convention. It is an important month for the future of NCCC!

Voting opens on October 1st and closes on October 31st. Talk to your club Governor who will be casting the votes
for the future growth, the planting of the seed so to speak, of NCCC. Your opinion and voice count!

These past months there have been many set-backs in this country due to many storms in Texas all the way to
Florida and the East Coast. Many NCCC members, families, and friends have lost much if not everything. I would
ask everyone reading my post this month to keep all these folks in your thoughts and prayers as they all replant and
replace everything taken in these horrible acts of nature. NCCC is here to help. If you know of someone who has
experienced a loss,     contact Michele Cantelmo, Director of NCCC Charity, who may be able to offer some finan-
cial help through the NCCC Grants program. This program is available to all NCCC members.

Spring is the season of planting for the future. This fall is the time to buy the seed for the spring. Club renewals are
also happening so don’t forget to rejoin. Make sure your NCCC membership for 2018 in ready to plant and grow.
Don’t miss out on all NCCC offers to each member. It is less than $2 a month to be part of the best Corvette organi-
zation around. You don’t want to miss the planting season in the spring and not watch the crop grow.

Enjoy fall as it is one of the most beautiful seasons of the year with all the fall colors.
Have fun with all the members in your club and NCCC. Spend as much time as you can and get involved. You nev-
er know what tomorrow may bring. No one knows what the future holds, but we all know who holds the future!

God Bless you all,
Dave Heinemann
President NCCC



Where You Can Find Corvette Parts and Merchandise

For those of you who have been into Corvettes for awhile most – or all – of the following will not be news to
you, but for you relative newcomers to the love of Vettes this offering is being made to help you find the parts
you may need for your classic or the trim add-ons you might want to buy to personalize your Vette or the
clothing, gear, etc. you might like to own to show others of your interest in the sport.

It’s amazing just how many publications are out there that are dedicated to Corvettes and how helpful many of
them can be. Following is a list and quick summary of the more popular catalogs that you might want to look
into. Most of them are available for routine periodic mailing if you request it, and most of them have a web site
from which you can peruse their offerings. Me, I prefer to receive the catalogs so that I can better see just
what’s out there I might not have not seen before.

The three largest, most popular catalogs with the most items that are non-“parts” are:

a. Mid America Motorworks, www.mamotorworkscom, (800) 500-1500;
b. Eckler’s Corvette, www.ecklersCorvette.com, (800) 327-4868;
c. Corvette America, www.CorvetteAmerica.com, (800) 458-3475.

Those publications periodically also publish catalogs geared specifically for a single generation of Corvettes so
when they ask you for the year and model you drive don’t be afraid to tell them.

Then there are catalogs that are almost exclusively for parts, especially of older model Corvettes:

a. Volunteer Vette Products, www.volvette.com, (865) 521-9100;
b.  J & D Corvette, www.jdcorvette.com, (800) 838-8353 (located locally in Bellflower, CA).

For trim and accessory items as well as clothes, furniture and the like, you should look at:

a. Corvette Central, www.CorvetteCentral.com, (800) 345-4122. They have an accessories catalog and a
separate catalog of parts, etc., for each generation of Corvettes.

b. Burston Marketing’s Corvette Collection, www.CorvetteCollection.com, (800) 653-1375.
c. And finally, the catalog from the retail store at the National Corvette Museum,

www.CorvetteMuseum.org, (800) 538-3883.

In addition to the above, you might also consider visiting the show rooms of Corvette Mike’s at 1133 North
Tustin Avenue and West Coast Corvettes, 1210 N. Kraemer Blvd., both are located near each other in
Anaheim just off the 91 freeway in Anaheim. They have a selection of GM authorized accessories and clothes
for sale, as well as an indoor Corvette sales room with used road gems. Both also maintain service
departments for  installing accessories and the like and for general maintenance of Corvettes. West Coast
Corvettes has a new catalog that was just released and is available for pick-up at the store. (Price is
pre-printed on each catalog as $12.95, but don’t be fooled, they’re free - just ask for one.)



CSS
Celebrations

October Birthdays
 5 - George McMullen
10 - Jackie Lyon
18 - Tony Schavone
22 - Andy Ersek
27 - Alina Maleski
27 - Bud Norris
27 - Ed Norris
28 - Jean Pence
28 - Gary Gutjahr

November Birthdays
 4 - Wanda Utash
 7 - Dave Alciatore
 8 - Marcia Lynch
 9 - Jenny MacDonough
18 - Dave MacDonough
22 - Marybeth Holt
28 - Donna Stewart
29 - Monica Valparaiso

October Anniversaries
20 - Brad/Ann Lee
23 - Garry/Shirley Jones

November Anniversaries
 5 - Wayne/Betty Heard
18 - Jim/Elaine Cooper
18 - Brian/Monica Valparaiso
24 - Andy Ersek



Connell Chevrolet is located at:

 2828 Harbor Boulevard, Costa Mesa, CA 92626

 Sales (714) 546-1200
 Service (714)755-3335
 Parts (714)546-9400

 Website: www.connellchevy.com

In Other News:

Corvette Super Shots typically meets on the
fourth Saturday of each month with lunch
afterwards. All are welcome to join!

Editor’s Note: rubypics@aol.com

Hi everyone! Reminding everyone that I welcome
pictures and extra articles from other members as
long as you send them to me at least five (5)
days before the end of each month. I especially
need pictures and copy (articles) for events I do
not attend!

Thank you, Pam D, Douglas M, and Eric for taking
pictures at the car show! Thank you, Eric for being
my editor. Thank you Bob and Vicki K for
providing a story with pictures of their experience
at the Vapor Trail Vettes 13th annual Blast in
Santa Maria. Thank you Brenda for sending
pictures from your mini car show. Thank you Sal
for the corvette story.

Remember to send me your business cards or
other ads for the For Sale page!

Thanks!

Debbie



Used with permission from
Connell Chevrolet



$$$ FOR SALE! $$$

DebraRubyPhotography.com

On Friday and Saturday,
November 17 & 18, 2017

I will be at the
Nutcracker Craft Boutique in Brea!
I look forward to seeing you there!



$$$ FOR SALE! $$$

Jim Beam Decanters (J.B. no longer makes
any decanters, all are porcelain fine china)

I have several decanters, most are still sealed and
some are upwards of 30+ years old.

Most are in the original boxes. Boxes haven't
faired as well as the decanters.

Pictures and prices upon request:

Corvette Decanters:

* 1953 White, 1954 Blue, 1955 Gold, 1957
Black/Silver

* 1963 Red Cpe, 1963 Silver, 1963 Black (Pa.
Plate)

* 1968 Blue Cpe,1978 Red,1978 White,1978
Yellow,1978 Pace Car

* 1984 White,1984 Red,1984 Black, 1984 Gold,
1984 Bronze (some of the 1984 decanters were
gifts given at the shareholders meeting and never
publicly for sale)

* 1957 Chevy Red Convertible

* Olsonite Eagle #6

* Stutz Bearcat (bottled in 1977)

* 1934 Duesenberg Blue

* 1935 Duesenberg Beige Rumble Convertible

* Train: JB Turner Engine, Coal Car, Passenger
Car, Baggage Car, Caboose and Track

I also have 100's of Die Cast Corvettes in nearly
all model sizes, colors and manufacturers. Also
numerous RC Cars 1/24 to 1/8 scale, all are in
unopened original boxes.

Contact Rick Miller

C5 & 2003 Z06 CORVETTE ITEMS LIST
FOR SALE

* 2 Corvette Z06 style chromed front wheels.
(17x9.5”; 54mm; 5x120.6)

* 3 Volume set of the service manuals for 2003 Cor-
vette.

* AFe air filter and duct. (California CARB Legal
w/reg. number, Filter cleaning and re-oil kit)

* Black-Wing air filter w/carbon fiber Z06 air duct,
adapters, Filter cleaning and re-oil kit.

* Bra w/spare snaps. (GM Vinyl) & Mirror covers by
NoviStretch

* 50th Anniversary Windshield Shade.

* Dash Cover, Black, with cut-out for Heads Up Dis-
play.

* Single hole cup holder.

* Lloyds Front & Trunk Floor Mats. (w/Z06, 405HP
Logo)

* Pair of Z06 chrome sill plates.

* Car cover, light duty, blue.

* Car cover, multi-layer w/cable and lock. (Color
Gray)

* Trunk Lid inside carpet cover w/Z06, 405HP Logo

* C5 Corvette License Plate chrome frame w/
screws & caps

* Chrome Z06 valve stem caps.

* License plate Z06 chrome screw caps.

NOTE: Anyone interested in the above listed items
please contact:

Doug Utash at 760-247-2561 Home, or 760-217-1281
Cell, and leave message if I don’t answer.

Photo’s available of each item upon request.





NNCor vet t e Pi r at es of t he Car i bbeanNN
Our 12th Corvette Pirates Cruise to Paradise

February 4th - 7 nights Carnival’s beautiful mega Fun Ship, the BREEZE!
I t i n er a r y

Day 1 - Port of Galveston, Texas Departure: 4:00pm
Day 2 – Fun Day at Sea

Day 3 – Key West, Florida
Day 4 – Freeport, Bahamas
Day 5 – Nassau, Bahamas

Day 6 – Fun Day at Sea
Day 7 – Fun Day at Sea

Day 8 - Port of Galveston, Texas
On Carnival Breeze, enjoy the island atmosphere of the very cool RedFrog Rum Bar, or south-of-the-border
taco

goodness at BlueIguana Cantina. There’s always family fun in the air at Hasbro, The Game Show and ha-ha
hilarity

at the Punchliner Comedy Club. Don’t forget the ambiance of Guy's Burger Joint - roadside-burger-shack
style - featuring hot-off-the-grill burgers designed by celebrity chef Guy Fieri! Carnival Breeze has a 320’
long Twister Waterslide at Carnival WaterWorks and there’s time to be spent doing blissfully nothing at

Serenity Adult Only Retreat… after pampering yourself at Cloud 9 Spa, of course.

AHOY! CORVETTE PIRATES BOOTY
AHOY! GREAT FUN AWAITS THE CORVETTE PIRATES ON OUR NEXT CRUISE TO PARADISE

Super Bowl Shindig for the Corvette Pirates
Corvette Pirates "Let The Good Times Roll" infamous Drag Races & Mardi Gras Cocktail Party

Fun registration goodies including the highly sought after "Trinket"
“All Together Dinner Dinning” with special fun theme nights

Corvette Pirate's Private Cocktail Party Highlighting our famous “Golden Treasure” Car Show
$50.00 Per cabin on board ship credit

Thrilling "Great Balls Of Fire" Miniature Golf Tournament
Treasure Hunt with “Buried” Treasure & we’re not done adding more “booty” yet!

(Our cabin rates include all taxes and port fees AND - all of our CORVETTE PIRATE BOOTY!)
Make your reservations for this “Corvette Pirates of the Caribbean” through

Se e  Y a L a t e r A l l i g a t o r T r a v e l
Our only Corvette Pirate Cruise Agent and you must book through

them to be considered a part of our Corvette Pirate group.
Your Travel Agent & Corvette Group Leader - Laurie "TEX" Schwab

( 602-790-5788 or 888-968-6288
(Should you purchase a cabin through an outside source, other than See Ya Later Alligator Travel, you will be EXCLUDED from all Corvette

Pirate related events, giveaways, prizes, private parties and group dining, etc. In other words you are on the ship but not part of our group.)

See Y a  La t er Al l i g a t o r T r a v el
Contact Laurie “Tex” 602-790-5788 -- vettetex@cox.net -- 888-968-6288

THANKS BOOTY GIVERS!
Corvette Arizona

Scottsdale Jewelers
See Ya Later Alligator Travel

THE JOHNSON

REUNION SAILS




